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Dear Commissioners, Mount Washington Commission,

I strongly support the AMC's request to the Commission to:
• Incorporate a net zero emissions policy and adopt other sustainability measures including
minimizing waste and reducing noise pollution, light pollution, and scenic impacts.
• Strengthen protection for alpine plant communities with policies supported by research.
• Evaluate the summit’s visitor carrying capacity and ensure that the Master Plan’s
recommendations will not encourage visitation that exceeds that capacity.
• Enhance collaboration with the United States Forest Service and other stakeholders as the
master plan is finalized and implemented

Regards, 
Anny Bedard 

Boston, MA 02118




